
Bekasi, March 13, 2024

Number : 506/JIU/ACD/III/2024
Attachment : -
Subject : Internship Timeline 

Dear Students, 
We believe that this internship program will be a valuable learning experience for students to 
apply their knowledge in a working place setting. Therefore, internship is one of the crucial 
programs that must be implemented. 

Within this letter, we would like to announce you some important information. 
To be able to join the judicium and commencement ceremony in August, student should 
have passed the internship program. Hence, please be highlighted that all senior students are 
required to start the internship program on March 22nd, 2024 by the latest. 

If the internship company had not been found yet and Internship Agreement Form had not 
been submitted to Academic Affairs by the date mentioned above, students would have not 
been able to register for the judicium and commencement ceremony. 

Best Regards,

Alfred Tenggono, S.Kom., M.Kom.
Director of Academic Affair


